
ADDENDUM NO. 2
TO

POMONA VALLEY TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

MANAGEMENT, OPERATIONS AND MAINTENANCE
SERVICES FOR PVTA TRANSPORTATION SERVICES

NOTICE TO ALL BIDDERS:

This Addendum is attached to and made part of the above entitled specifications from
the Pomona Valley Transportation Services. Each Proposer shall acknowledge
receipt of this addendum in their submitted proposal.

CHANGES TO RFP SPECIFICATIONS

1. RFP p.14, Notice of Request For Proposals, Section G last paragraph is revised to
read:

“The written response is expected to be sent by or before July 3, 2024 as an
addendum to this RFP. The addendum will be sent to the email address
provided in the written question response.” [changes underlined]

Except for the changes noted above, all other requirements and specifications in this

Request for Proposals remain unchanged.

___________________________

Nicole Carranza, CEO

Issued June 28, 2024


